
DUI  checkpoint  July  6  in
South Lake Tahoe
The California Highway Patrol and South Lake Tahoe Police
Department will conduct a sobriety checkpoint on July 6 on
Highway 50 in South Lake Tahoe.

Funding for this program was provided by a grant from the
California Office of Traffic Safety, through the Business,
Transportation and Housing Agency.
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